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Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are thrilled to announce that we will be holding a Christmas Fair on Friday 13th December 
2024, in the school hall from 3:30pm – 5:30pm. 

The event will feature a variety of stalls, tombolas and an exciting RAFFLE! Refreshments will also 
be available. 

In preparation for this event, we will be holding two non-uniform days—on Friday 22nd 
November 2024 and on the day of the Fair itself, Friday 13th December 2024. On these days, 
children are invited to wear their own clothes to school in exchange for any of the following: 

- A raffle prize. 

- Chocolates or sweets for the tombola stalls. 

- Cakes to sell on the cake stall (individually wrapped please). 

Additionally, if you own a business or work for a company that might be able to donate a prize, 
we would love to hear from you!  

We would greatly appreciate any donations to help make this event a success. 

 Thank you for your continued support! 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr R. Latham 

Headteacher  

 


